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As always, we welcome your ideas and comments 
as to what you would like to see included in future      
issues.  Just give us a call in the City Managerôs     
office at 527-1270, or contact us by  
e-mail at  info@laconianh.gov 

Welcome  to                                 a weekly  email 

newsletter  update  devoted  to  keeping  you  
informed of City of  Laconia department  news, City  
projects, useful  links, activities and events! 

Look for a new edition of the newsletter each Friday. 
If you have already signed up to be on our distribu-
tion list to receive your newsletter by e-mail, thank 
you for your interest!  If you would like to be added to 
our e-mail list (or to unsubscribe), please click here. 

We look forward to keeping 
you up to date on our  

beautiful City! 

 

Photo compliments of Allan Luther 

 Veterans Day is Sunday, November 11th 
See page three for information about  
Laconiaõs Veterans Day event 

 

Final Construction Program Update for 2018 and  
Early Projections for 2019 

2018 was a busy construction year in Laconia. The Cityôs annual construction program    
included reconstruction of most of Pleasant Street, the remainder of Merrimac and a block 
of Bowman. It also included resurfacing some streets in the City. 
 

The Court Street project was very busy this summer with 8 utilities performing their work so that the City could    
reconstruct the road. The weather did not cooperate and we could not finish this year. We are going to do some 
temporary connections to catch basins to minimize street flooding and pave the road before winter for a smooth-
riding, plowable surface. Next year, the contractor has about 5 weeks of work to prepare and pave the road, and 
another 5 weeks of sidewalk and cleanup type work. 

 
Union Ave. Project - Elm St. to Stark St. The Union Ave./Elm Street intersection is critical to our traffic   
control plans for the project, so we started the utility work this fall to ensure the contractor would have enough time 
to complete the work in the intersection to open it for full use by Memorial Day. 

Next spring the contractor will work on the section from 
Elm St. to Walnut and next fall will work on the section 
from Walnut St. to Stark. The City expects that some 
work will continue during the summer, but we will  
probably not be working in the road bed. 
 
Union Ave. - Main St. to Gilford Ave. work begins 
next year. It will be coordinated with the work on Court 
St. Both the City water and sewer systems have long 
sections of their lines to replace and we know that we 
are going to have to deal with bedrock to get pipe in the 
ground. One of the utilities will have to begin while Court 
St. is underway, but we are still working on the timing. 
More to follow on this project as we coordinate activities 
next year. 
 
We will be working on our resurfacing plans over the 
winter and expect to have a draft plan available in late 
January. 

We would like to thank the travelling  
public for their cooperation! 

mailto:info@laconianh.gov
mailto:info@laconianh.gov?subject=E-mail%20Newsletter%20List
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Keeping the public updated and aware of whatôs going on in our community and 
receiving residentsô feedback is an important goal of the City Council. Check 
each weekôs issue of Laconia Links for a schedule of the upcoming weekôs 
meetings. As agendas become available, they will be posted to the Cityôs web-
site.  

You can also contact any of the Cityôs departments for more information on a 
meeting or to obtain a printed copy of the agenda. Meetings are open to the  
public. You are invited and encouraged to attend and provide input.   

    

Hiking Historical NH: 

Five Destinations That 

Define New Hampshireôs 

Past 

With Gordon DuBois 

Tuesday, May 23 @ 7 pm 

Laconia Rotary Hall  
 
     
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   All meetings are held in the Armand 
A. Bolduc City Council Chamber in 
City Hall (formerly Room 200A)  
unless otherwise noted 

Become involved  
in your City and make a  

difference!  

Follow this link to the ñCalendarò page of 
the City of Laconiaôs website. Please 
check the ñCalendarò page often for  
updated information and changes. 

City Hall Closed 
November 12, 2018 
 
City Council 
November 13, 2018, 7:00 pm 
Agenda 
 
Technical Review Committee 
November 14, 2018, 10:00 am 
 
Police Commission 
November 14, 2018, 3:00 pm 
 
Planning Board 
November 14, 2018, 6:30 pm 
Agenda 

Laconia Airport Authority 
November 15, 2018, 4:00 pm 
Airport Conference Room 
 
Board of Assessors 
November 15, 2018, 5:30 pm 
Room 200B 

 
 

 

 

The Laconia Public 
Library will be closed 
on Monday, Nov. 12th  
for Veterans Day. 

Thursday, November 15 

http://www.laconianh.gov/calendar.aspx
http://www.laconianh.gov/calendar.aspx
https://www.laconianh.gov/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Agenda/_11132018-839
https://www.laconianh.gov/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Agenda/_11142018-832
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 Curbside recycling will be 
picked  up the week of  
November 12, 2018 

Winter 
Parking  

Ban! 
The City of Laconiaôs winter parking ban is 
now in effect!  From November 1st to May 1st  
no vehicle is allowed to be parked on a public 

street between the hours of 12:00  
midnight and 6:30 a.m. 

 
  This parking ban allows our City vehicles to 
safely and effectively keep our streets  
passable during and after a winter storm.   
Failure to comply with the winter parking  
ban may result in your vehicle being towed  

at your expense.  
Thank you for your cooperation!  

 

 

The State General Elections was held on November 6, 2018. We would 
like to take this opportunity to thank all of the Election Officials, Ballot 
Clerks and volunteers that assisted in making this day successful.  
 
There was a good voter turnout with 67% of our residents voting! In  
addition, approximately 600 new voters were registered for the election. 
Thank you to everyone who came out on that rainy, windy day. 
 
Thanks also to our friends at Village Bakery and South End Pizza for 
making sure our election workers were well fed!  

�3�O�H�D�V�H���M�R�L�Q���X�V���D�V���Z�H���V�D�O�X�W�H���D�Q�G���W�K�D�Q�N��
�D�O�O���Y�H�W�H�U�D�Q�V���I�R�U���W�K�H�L�U���G�H�G�L�F�D�W�H�G���D�Q�G��

�O�R�\�D�O���V�H�U�Y�L�F�H���W�R���R�X�U���F�R�X�Q�W�U�\���� 
 

�7�K�H�U�H���Z�L�O�O���E�H���D���F�H�U�H�P�R�Q�\���R�I�� 
�U�H�P�H�P�E�U�D�Q�F�H���D�W���9�H�W�H�U�D�Q�¶�V���6�T�X�D�U�H�� 

�D�W���������D�P���R�Q�� 
�6�X�Q�G�D�\�����1�R�Y�H�P�E�H�U�������W�K�� 

Please click 
here to  
view the  

election results! 


